Summary of Weekly Work Completed for the Town Marina Project
Prepared and submitted via email weekly to the Town by
Gordon Thompson at Baird and Associates

Week of Jun 24 — 28

Drafted two options in response to FDEP SSLL e-mail (not a preferred route).
Extracted demolition and dredging plans and specs for Palm Beach County’s review.

Week of Jul1 -5

Held staff meeting discussing schedule and potential building layout revisions in case FDEP
required they stay in the same location.

Updated schedule.

Drafted Town Council presentation.

Responded to Market Rate Requirement question.

Obtained proposals from appraisers prior to FDEP undertaking the work internally.

Week of Jul 8 —12

Town Council meeting

Responded to questions to support UMAM.

Provided additional information to support peer review.
Provided Word documents for PBC ERM review.

Week of Jul 15—-19

Provided additional information to support peer review.



